
Tredegar Homeowner’s Association 
Board Meeting 
Wednesday, September 4, 2013 
 
The September Board Meeting was held on September 4, 2013 at the home of  
Curtis Mays.  The meeting was called to order by President Curtis Mays. 
 
Attendees:   Curtis Mays, Bruce Christopherson and Elaine Giles 
Absentees:  Tom Mathews and Jason Landry 
 
Treasurer Bruce Christopherson gave his financial report:  $31,066.54 in Savings 
and $23,985.84 in Checking.   
 
The August minutes were read.  One correction is 2 Leland Cypress trees were replaced  
instead of 3.  There being no other corrections the minutes were approved. 
 
Curtis stated that all dues have been paid with one check returned for insufficient funds. 
He will address this with the homeowner. 
 
After discussion and receiving two other quotes on our HOA Insurance Policy, it was 
approved and seconded to change to Nationwide Insurance for our coverage for 2013-
2014.   
 
After discussion and vote, the Board decided to only post minutes to our website and  
each homeowner may read them on the website.   
 
The next board meeting will be October 2. 
 
Their being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Elaine Giles 
Secretary 
     


